

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 11th November 2022

Head Teacher's Award

This week the award goes to Bella from Caribbean. Well done Bella!

Senior Pupil Award.

Congratulations to Ava, Minnie and Harry I who have achieved the senior pupil award this week. A fantastic achievement!



Abbey House Visit Year 1 and 2 Thursday 17th November.

Please can children be dropped off at school for 8.20pm for the Abbey House Visit due to the coach departing at 8.30pm. Thank you.

BBC Children in Need Friday 18th November. To support Children in Need, the children can come to school in non-uniform and wear something colourful or spotty or have crazy hair! Please remember the children have PE on a Friday so they will need to wear suitable clothing and footwear. Please donate by clicking on the link below. Thank you.

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=8885

Safe around roads

⁴⁴ One act of bad drivina robbed the world of a beautiful. intelliaent and carina youna person.



- · You can start
- from age five, encouraging children to stop, look listen and think
- . But they won't always remember safety rules, especially if they're excited or spot a friend across the road
- Children will copy what you do, so try to avoid stepping into the road without checking for traffic first. If you can do the right thing, it will help them get into good habits
- L Pedestrians older children
- . Children find it difficult judging the speed and distance of traffic until they're at least eight. Accidents peak around 12, as children start making independent journeys
- . Children learn by doing and practising. If they're moving to a new school, help them practise the route over the holidays. Where are the safe places to cross? What should they do if they see their bus and they're on the other side of the road?
- . They can be mesmerised by their mobiles, so remind them not to talk or text on their phones or listen to music while crossing the road.

- helmet. If you cycle as a family, remember to wear yours too
- . Look out for cycle training. Many schools offer courses to help children gain practical skills.

Uriving – speed is everything when it comes to a child's chances of survival. They're 3.5 times more likely to die if hit by a car doing between 30-40 mph.

- · Keep an eye on your speed
- . Keep your phone in the glove compartment so it can't distract you.













Road Safety Week.

14th – 20th November 2022

Contact point

Cumberworth

We're working together to make communities safer

Tuesday 29th November ON:

AT: St Nicholas church

Cumberworth lane, Upper Cumberworth, HD8 8PA

18:30pm to 19:30pm

Residents are encouraged to come and speak to local officers about concerns they may have in their community. Please note, this is a community drop in, not a meeting, so please feel free to call in at any time during those stated above.



Stay and Play for Reception Families Wednesday 30th November

Parents and families of our Reception children are invited to join in Class Hedgehog for a Stay and Play session on Wednesday 30th November from 2:30 onwards. We hope you are able to come along and the children will be very excited to see you.

Operation Encompass.

We are an Operation Encompass School, supporting child victims of domestic abuse. Please visit operationencompass.org for more information.

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact:

Children's Social Care - Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are: Maggie Walker and Carole Kennerley

Contact No: 01484 609818

Email: head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk